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Oregonians are getting tired of unconstitutional laws that target law abiding citizens 

instead of criminals knock it off and prepare to be voted out at the next opportunity. A 

well regulated militia being necessary for the security of a free state, the right of THE 

PEOPLE to KEEP AND BARE ARMS SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED!!!!!! 


